
Use of Mobile Phones and Electronic Devices 

 

 

Please note that from the start of the new academic year 4th September 2019 the use of mobile 

phones and electronic devices will not be permitted on the school site.  

Pupils will be welcome to bring their phones to school, at their own risk, but they must be switched 

of and placed in their school bags once they enter the gate and whilst on the school site. 

Failure to follow this instruction will result in confiscation of the device.  

This will be securely stored until the end of school on Friday each week when they may be collected 

by pupils.  

Should a pupil require their phone in advance of Friday a parent (proof of identification may be 

required) is welcome to come to school to collect it during school office hours.  

 


